: CHELEN  MARTINS
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1804 North Van Ness Los Angeles, California 90028
Telephone: 213/463-1629

SPACES

December 4, 1986

Mr. Athol Fugard
Box 5090

Walmet 6065
South Africa

Dear Mr. Fugard:
Thank you so much for your letter of October 24. I was delighted to
hear the wonderful news that Owl House is being taken care of and is

a museum. [ have written to the Town Clerk in New Bethesda and
await his response.

I enclose a copy of my first letter to you, since I am not sure
whether or not you have seen it. I hope your new work is
proceeding, and thank you for answering my letters.
Sincerely,

Flaine Wintman

Assistant Director

Seymour Rosen
Director

A Non Profit Tax Exempt Educational Corporation



